
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: November 8, 2022 
 
 
TO: Mayor and Town Council 
 
VIA: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 
 
VIA: Jane Le Clainche, CPA Finance Director 
 
FROM: Dean Mealy II, NIGP-CPP, CPPO Procurement and Contract Manager 
 
RE: Resolution No. 141-2022, A Resolution Approving a Purchase Order to Orlando 

Freightliner Isuzu Truck of Ocala for the Purchase of a 20 CY Garbage Truck in 
the Amount of $193,826 and Establishing a Project Budget of $213,382 – 
Resolution No. 141-2022 

 
DATE: October 26, 2022 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Town staff recommends that Town Council Approve Resolution No. 141-2022, approving a 
Purchase Order to Orlando Freightliner Isuzu Truck of Ocala or the Purchase of a 20 CY Garbage 
Truck in the Amount of $193,826 and Establishing a Project Budget of $213,382. 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 
 
The new truck will replace garbage truck 542-34 which was purchased in 2013 and is a 2014 
model. The existing truck has exceeded the useful lifecycle.  
 
The vehicle is being purchased from Orlando Freightliner Isuzu Truck of Ocala which is an 
awarded vendor off the Florida Sheriff Association Contract utilized by the State of Florida. This 
contract provides best pricing to the Town.  
 
FUNDING/FISCAL IMPACT 
 
Funding for the project will be from Equipment Replacement Fund.  
 
USER DEPARTMENT CONCURRENCE 
 
This item has been reviewed by the Public Works  Department and is approved as recommended. 
 
TOWN ATTORNEY REVIEW 
 
This format has been utilized by the Town in previous recommendations and was approved by the 
Town Attorney. 
 


